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Hamburg Township 
Public Safety Department 

PO BOX 157 ∙ HAMBURG, MICHIGAN 48139 
PHONE: (810) 231-9391 ∙ FAX: (810) 231-9401 

EMAIL: HATP@hamburg.mi.us 
RICHARD DUFFANY, DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC SAFETY 

 

TO:         Hamburg Township Board  

FROM:   Chief Richard Duffany 

DATE:    June 25, 2025 

RE:         Agenda Item Topic:  Sale of Police Vehicles 

     General Ledger #:  

     Number of Supporting Documents: N/A 

NEW/OLD BUSINESS:   XXX   New Business 

         _____ Old Business – Previous Agenda #: 

 

Requested Board Action 

 Motion to approve the sale of a 2020 Ford Expedition (VIN: 1FMJU1GT7LEA22255) 

and a 2017 Dodge Charger (VIN: 2C3CDXKT7HH566184) via the MIBID auction 

system. 

 

Background Information 

The department is in possession of a 2020 Ford Expedition (VIN: 1FMJU1GT7LEA22255) and 

a 2017 Dodge Charger (VIN: 2C3CDXKT7HH566184) that each have over 145,000 miles. The 

Ford Expedition is experiencing ongoing mechanical issues and the transmission in the Dodge 

Charger will need to be replaced soon. As such, it is our recommendation that the department not 

invest any more money into these vehicles and sell both of them via the MIBID auction system.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 
Chief Richard Duffany 

Director of Public Safety 

mailto:HATP@hamburg.mi.us

